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SPECIAL ORDER MAY 13 2002
NO. 2002 - %34

SUBJECT : REASSIGNMENT OF CENRO VICENTE C.
BAYUCAN, NAGUILIAN, ISABELA TO THE OFFICE
OF THE DIRECTOR, FOREST MANAGEMENT
BUREAU

In the interest of service, CENRO VICENTE C. BAYUCAN of Naguilian, Isabela,
is hereby reassigned to the Office of the Director of the Forest Management
Bureau, DENR Central Office.

The PENRO of Isabela shall temporarily perform the functions of the CENRO in
the vacated area until such time that a full time CENRO shall have been
designated.

As such, CENRO Bayucan shall immediately clear himself from all present work,
property, financial and other accountabilities before reporting for duty to his new
assignment. He shall inform the undersigned, through channels, of his
compliance to this Order.

This Order shall take effect immediately and supersede/revoke all previous
orders incongi herewith.

Let’s Go Green!






